
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

August 21, 2023 
 
 
 
    Purchase of Buses – 2021 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of school buses from Holland Bus Company, Holland, Michigan for a cost 
of $459,035. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase of five 2024 Micro Bird G5, 30 passenger, GM chassis, engine 6.6 V8 
gas buses for a total cost of $459,035 from Holland Bus Company is a planned 
purchase from the 2021 Bond to keep our fleet of buses up to date.  We 
have five remaining Type A 2014, 30 passenger buses that were delivered in the 
summer of 2013.  Those are currently the oldest buses in our fleet.  This purchase 
would replace those five buses. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2021 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 


